
To Oregon House Judiciary committee members, 
HB4145 is seriously poorly written in defining ”family or household members”.   It appears to be written 
intentionally broad in a deliberate way to take away gun ownership rights of law abiding Oregonians.  I 
STRONGLY OPPOSE this bill. 
I am a law abiding Oregonian.  If a relative shows up at my house with a grudge, they could file for a 
restraining order against me. In today’s politically charged environment this is not beyond belief, just 
look at the behavior that created this bill.  It seems designed to punish persons with differing political 
beliefs and lifestyles.  If I challenge this and somehow lose, then I will lose my federal gun rights. 
I strongly, strongly believe in each citizen’s rights including 2nd Amendment rights, the right to bear 
arms.   HB 4145 does not allow for any real recourse to false accusations….and appears to be designed 
that way.  HB 4145 should be thrown out immediately. 
 
Regards, 
Sheralyn Kemp, 
Corvallis Oregon 
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